
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Extra-curricular badminton 

 

The badminton club is now well underway and we have certainly been busy over the last few 

weeks. Mrs Wilson and I have been impressed with the enthusiasm and competitive spirit of 

everyone involved. There have certainly been some close matches, great rallies and 

impressive partnerships.  

It has been lovely to see pupils of all ages playing against one another as well as focusing on 

improving their technique.  

I hope the pupils are having as much fun playing as we are watching the matches. 

 

Mrs Kirsty Boyle 

  
  

 


